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Memorandum 
To:   Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Justin Baker, Planning Commission Liaison 

Re:    Planning Commission Updates 

Date:  July 7, 2025 

The Planning Commission met on June 10, 2025. We have been reviewing and working 
on updating our By-laws. We submitted final edits to the Town Clerk. We also reviewed the 
draft Code of Ethics, as requested by Council. There were no requested edits or changes.  

Our next meeting is Tuesday, July 8. We will have a presentation from Shivon Dosky 
and Kirk Johnson from Graystone Companies on their concept at 14600 Washington Street. 
We hope to pass the by-laws at this meeting.  

 

 

Justin Baker 
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